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Dear Presidents,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the kind invitation to participate and speak at
the European Law Institute (ELD Annual Conference, which is taking place on 9-l I October
2024 in Dublin. It is with great pleasure that I accept this opportunity to be one of the speakers
at your panel on "Digitalisation of Civil Justice Systems in Europe". I wish you every success
with the organisation of the Event and look forward to meeting you in Dublin this October!

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Karin Leichter-Tammisto (Karin.Leichter-
Tanrmist US.ee Legal Adviser to the chief Justice, should you have any questions
related to my participation.

Please accept, dear Presidents, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia

17 Lossi St, 50093 Tartu, ESTONIA. Tel +372 730 9002, fax +372 730 9003, e-mail: info@riigikohus.ee
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